
 

Ms. Debra Howland, 
 
I am requesting a temporary suspension of the tax increase that funds energy efficiency. There are more 
vital concerns in the state at this time. This is no time to make it more difficult for businesses and those 
that have lost employment! Please stop this move. 
 
Thank you,  
Diane Fisher  
17 Westwood road  
Hampstead N.H  
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 


